St. Gilbert's R.C. Primary School

Cambell Road
Winton
Eccles
MANCHESTER
M30 8LZ
Headteacher: Miss J Tumelty
Deputy Head: Mrs. V. Neville



2 0161-789-5035

₾ 0161-921-1671

www.stailbertsrc.co.uk

stgilberts.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk

18.4.18

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Year 5 transition visits to St Patrick's High School are as follows:

Year 5S will go from 9am -12 on Thursday 10th May.

Year 5H will go from 9am-12 on Friday 11th May.

Year 4 children in the Year 4/5 class will remain in school for a normal morning, as the visit is Year 5 transition only. Year 4's will do the same visit when they are in Year 5 next year.

Children should be brought to school as normal on these mornings. The class teacher will walk the children to St Patrick's, where children will undertake a range of lessons and activities and will be brought back for lunch at the usual time. Teachers will remain at the High School for the duration of the visit.

As usual, parents do not attend the Year 5 transition days. This is reserved for the Year 6 children when their transition to high school is imminent.

We hope this clears up any questions or queries you might have. As ever, if you need any further information, please do not hesitate to speak to myself or Mrs Hermitt.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Stevens







